
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SITE VISIT 
 

The Salem Conservation Commission will hold a site visit at 0 Story Street on Saturday, 
October 17, 2020 at 10am. The purpose of the site visit is to inspect the site of the 
proposed construction of two single-family dwellings and a roadway within an area subject 
to the Wetlands Protection Act (MGL c131§40) and Salem’s Wetlands Protection & 
Conservation Ordinance. 
 
For more information, contact Brittany Dolan in the Department of Planning & Community 
Development at bdolan@salem.com or 978-619-5685. 
 
 
 

 
Gregory St. Louis, PE, 
Chair 

 

 

Persons requiring auxiliary aids and services for effective communication 
such as sign language interpreter, an assistive listening device, or print 

material in digital format or a reasonable modification in programs, 
services, policies, or activities, may contact the City of Salem ADA 

Coordinator as soon as possible and no less than 2 business days before 
the meeting, program, or event. 

 

 
Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A §18-25 and City 
Ordinance Sections 2-2028 through 2-2033. 
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